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08 December 2020 

 

 

 
Amendment to Local Notice to Mariners No 136 of 2020 - Coring at Id-Dahla ta’ L-

Imsida in Il-Port ta' Marsamxett 
 

 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No 136 of 2020. 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that whilst all 

works have been completed, the departure of the barge BEZZ V will not be taking place, 

as planned, due to adverse weather conditions. 

 

The departure of the barge BEZZ V from Id-Dahla ta’ L-Imsida is now planned to take 

place by latest Sunday 20th December 2020 and again will be coordinated as in 

previous arrangements listed in Local Notice to Mariners No 136 of 2020, which will 

remain in force. 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected:  BA 177, 2538 

 

 

 


